
A NOTE FROM YOUR 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER

 

Recently, we took the following special group 

photo: 

 Music Captains 

 Prefects  

 School Captains 

 Sports & House Captains 
 

These presentations are 12”x8” group photo 

presentations with the children standing 

together with their names printed in order 

from left to right below. 

In the coming days any student who appears in 

a special group photo will be sent home with a 

personalised order form which will allow you 

to order the photos online. The group photos 

are available for purchase for only $30 ea.  

  You have until Wednesday 28th February 

2018 to purchase at this price (orders placed 

after until Wednesday 28th  February 2018 will 

incur a $20 search fee as the images will then 

be archived). 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss 

any aspect of your photo day experience with 

us, we would love to hear your feedback on 

4921 3355 or by email at 

schoolphotos.cq@msp.com.au 

Keep smiling!!            
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